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December 14, 2022 
 
 
City of Crest Hill 
1610 Plainfield Road 
Crest Hill, IL  60403 
 
Attention: Ron Wiedeman, PE – City Engineer 
 
Subject: Bid Review 
 City Center Roadway Lighting 

Crest Hill, Illinois       
(CBBEL Project No. 220143) 

 
 
Dear Ron: 
 
Two bids for the subject project were received and opened on December 14, 2022, shortly 
after 10:00 a.m. The bids are summarized below and tabulated in detail on the attached 
spreadsheet. 
 

COMPANY BID TOTAL 

H & H Electric Company $793,619.97 

Utility Dynamics Corporation $859,405.00 

Engineer’s Opinion of Probable Construction Cost $1,155,323.50 

 
 
Our review comments are as follows:  
 

1. All bidders submitted the required 10% Bid Bond.  
 

2. All bidders acknowledged receipt of Addendum #1.  
 

3. There were no Exceptions or Deviations from any of the bidders. 
 

4. CBBEL recommends that the City award a contract in the amount of $793,619.97 to   
H & H Electric Company of Franklin Park, Illinois for the City Center Roadway Lighting 
Project. H & H Electric Company has provided the lowest responsive bid and is 
considered qualified to perform the work. CBBEL has worked on numerous projects 
with H & H Electric Company that were completed successfully. 
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If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Anthony J. DeRicco, PE, LC 
Head, Electrical Section 
 
CC:      Bryan Welch, PE - CBBEL 
 
AJD 
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